Temporary closure of EMSD public
facilities from tomorrow

In view of the special work arrangement for Government departments to
reduce the risk of the spread of the novel coronavirus in the community, the
Electrical and Mechanical Services Department (EMSD) announced today (January
28) the Registration and Permit Office in its Kowloon Bay headquarters will
be closed from tomorrow (January 29) until further notice. During the period,
members of the public may put their applications, with cheque for payment,
into the drop-in box located at the G/F lobby of the department's
headquarters during office hours (9am to 5.15pm, Monday to Friday).

Call 2808 3819 for the collection arrangement of Certificate of
Registration or other approved permits.

The EMSD Gallery and the EMSD Education Path will also be closed
tomorrow until further notice.
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